
Submitter: Lucinda Enterline 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB1168 

All home health services including RN, PT and OT visits must meet Medicare 

requirements and have specific Oasis requirements which are extremely difficult and 

time consuming during this visit before the actual patient care begins. I live in Clatsop 

County which requires me to drive between 60 and 100 miles per day to see my case 

load. If home health services become pay per visit I will no longer continue as a 

home health wound nurse as it is not financially feasible. Please keep corporate 

health care and their greed from destroying care for my patients.  


